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John Greenewald, Jr
The Black Vault

Re: Your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request
FOIA Control No.: 16-IGF-OIG-00066

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is an interim response to your e-mail Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request
dated March 24, 2016, to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD),
Office of Inspector General (OIG). You have requested “a copy of records, electronic or
otherwise, of each HUD-OIG investigation involving HUD employees closed during calendar
year 2015.”

The OIG is working diligently on your request. Because the records you seek required
retrieval from other offices, we have contacted the Regional Field Office for assistance in
processing your request, and expect to provide you with a substantive response shortly. In our
experience, downloading and reviewing investigative documents frequently qualifies as an
unusual circumstance under 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(B)(6) and can take substantially longer than 20
workdays to complete. However, I assure you OIG is working quickly in getting your request
completed.

We have enclosed a listing of potential files that maybe associated with your request. In an
effort to speed up our process, you may wish to narrow the scope of your request to limit the
number of potentially responsive records; or you may wish to await the completion of our record
searches to discuss either of these options, at which point I should be able to give you an
alternative time frame for providing the documents.

We are also advising you, certain investigative documents may be privileged and will be
addressed in a forthcoming letter. Please let us know if you decide to designate certain
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